
DATE: May 5, 1997 
TIME: 6:30 PM: Pillow Elementary School 
PRESIDING: Dallas Mahan, Vice President. 

Treasurer's Report: Harold Anderson, Treasurer. 

Current Balance: $1,358.56; 
Pending disbursement: $381.1 3 for newsletter costs 

MINUTES from the January 27, 1997 meeting were published in the Spring 
Issue of the Newsletter. 

GUEST SPEAKER HIGHLIGHTS: 

Dale Cooper, an office with the Austin Police Department for 
twelve years, spoke to the group about safety and security issues 
of interest to neighborhood residents, and distributed Resource 
Packets to the group. Officer Cooper answered many questions 
from the group. There was strong interest in the subject of 
Neighborhood Watch. He recommended that individual residents 
should talk to their immediate neighbors to begin the process of 
beginning a Neighborhood Watch. 

Officer Coopers phone number i s  834-7982, and he encouraged 
anyone to call who has questions about the APD and it's support 
of the neighborhood. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

SPEED BUMPS: 

Dallas gave a review of the events concerning the neighborhood's 
desire to have speed bumps, and the City of Austin's past and 
current position on speed bumps. New construction is  currently on 
hold by the City. A meeting scheduled for May 7th in the City Council 
Assembly Room was recommended to anyone interested. The 
group was divided over the speed bump issue, and other alternatives 
were discussed. . 

GLASTRON TRACT: [North on 183) 

The Zoning Committee continues to negotiate with the owner, who 
has agreed to conditional overlays for the property. 

LUCAS TRACT: (South on 183) 

There will be no automotive sales business permitted in the 
property facing 183. 



NEW BUSINESS: 

BURNFT & STECK (SE Corner): 
Members of the Zoning Committee will meet on the 
19th of this month with attorneys who represent 
a group interested in purchasing developing the 
tract. 

PILLOW PTA REQUEST: 
The Pillow PTA is preparing a petition to the Area 
Superintendent for AISD, recommending that students 
leaving Pillow 5th grade be sent to Murchasin Middle 
School . The PTA is requesting the Associations support. 

BY LAWS COMMITTEE MEETING: 
It was moved, seconded and all votes cast were for 
the officers to schedule a meeting of the By Laws 
Committee. 

GRAFFITTI: 
Several members volunteered to work together to deal 
with new cases of Graffitti which have recently appeared 
in the neighborhood 

Adjournment: 8:00 pm, 

NSCNA MEMBERSHIP CARDS: were distributed after the meeting 

Lynda Oa kes, Secretary 


